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Regulations Implementing the Change in Bank Control Act Official Comment RIN 3064-AG04, 

I strongly support the FDIC's proposed rule to FINALLY properly regulate duplicitous asset 
management firms like BlackRock. As both a concerned citizen and an investor, I know it is 
imperative that we finally address the concentration of power in our financial system and 
ENFORCE transparency and accountability. 

The current, deplorably chummy lack of oversight has blithely allowed BlackRock to 
accumulate immense influence over our economy, far too often at the expense of workers, 
consumers, and small businesses. By removing all (!) exemptions and requiring far more 
transparency, this rule can finally help prevent these profiteers' misuse of power and promote 
a more level playing field for all Americans. 

I exhort the FDIC to move forward with this proposed rule and ensure that corporate giants like 
BlackRock are held fully accountable and liable for their actions and misdeed. 

It's high time you put the interests of the People above those of the wealthy few. 

Sincerely, 

Beth Jones - Furious Expat 




